
 

 

13th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to announce that we will be moving from our Interim Executive Body (IEB) to a Local Governing Body 

(LGB) in the Summer term. The IEB have provided the school with stable governance since the move into Red Kite 

Learning Trust but we all feel it is the right time to build back an LGB, to ensure governance is more representative of the 

whole community we serve. 

The LGB will be made up of trust-appointed governors, staff governors and parent governors. We are pleased to share 

that we have successfully recruited three individuals to the trust role. These colleagues will bring a wealth of experience, 

knowledge, and skill to our team. We are currently recruiting two roles from within our staff body to represent both our 

teaching and operational staff. The final stage is to recruit parent governors, and we are looking for two volunteers to 

join us. 

Joining your child’s LGB is a fantastic opportunity to support and influence the future of the school, sharing your 

experiences, skills and knowledge within this group. As a parent or carer your insight into the experience of school will be 

so invaluable in making sure we fulfil our pledge of 'Success for Everyone.' If this is something you feel you could 

contribute to, and are interested, please let us know by completing this short form. There is also an option to arrange to 

meet with me, should you wish to discuss this further. 

After half term I will also be running an event to mark my first two years at Rossett School. I will be reflecting on what has 

happened in that time but also providing some updates about what is to come. This will be the start of a more regular 

parent forum. Please look out for details of this when we return on Monday 24th February. 

I look forward to sharing more updates about our emerging Local Governing Body and would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you and your family a restful and relaxing break when it arrives. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

T Milburn 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=xGL72LHrcE2snrs6Z-u4wen9b82ODVJBlXT_rpMQVpxUQzFJNExKRzFNTU81WFZQNFJSSjVCU0hDNi4u&route=shorturl

